
STEP UP SCHOOL 
SUS/AUG/24-25/14 05.08.24 

“The science of today is the technology of tomorrow.” – Edward Teller 

 

Dear Parents, 

 
Warm greetings from Step Up School! This is to inform you that Annual Science Exhibition 
“Science Unleashed: Igniting Curiosity and Imagination” is scheduled to be held in the school. 
 
 
This exhibition will provide an excellent opportunity for students to explore, innovate and create 
memorable learning experiences.  
 
All students shall submit their Charts/projects/Models on Friday, 25th August 2024 in the school.  
 
To enhance innovative ideas and extended learning spirit among the students there will 
 be a Class-wise display of the exhibits in the school. The Best Projects / Best Charts/Best Models 
along with proper presentation will be provided token of appreciation and certificates to all 
participants. 
 
For further proceedings or any queries related to Science Exhibition 2024, parents shall contact 
the Class teachers/Subject teachers. 
 
 

Regards 

Step Up School 


